11/9/18 — Norwood Pit

During 2018, San Miguel County continued to work in the .5 acre area that was newly mined in 2017.
Crews processed 3000 cubic yards of material in 2018. Some material continues to be hauled and
placed within the backfill area on the east side of pit. Plans to slope this side will continue into 2019.

San Miguel County plans to process 1600 cy of base material in 2019.



